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Thursday, 4 June, 2015 

HANGING ROCK REVIEW TO COMMENCE  

Minister for Environment, Climate Change and Water, Lisa Neville, today joined Member for Macedon 
Ranges, Mary-Anne Thomas, to announce the first stage of a comprehensive review of the Hanging Rock 
Precinct, securing a key election commitment. 

The review, to be undertaken by the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning, will ensure the 
best arrangements are in place for Hanging Rock, protecting the site and its natural beauty for all Victorians 
to enjoy. 

The first stage of the review will provide analysis and options for future governance and administrative 
arrangements for management of the site. 

Extensive engagement with key stakeholders and the local community will be conducted by an independent 
consultant over the next three months. 

The information received from the community will be used to develop a range of options that provide for 
sustainable long term management of Hanging Rock and take into account the diverse range of interests in 
the area. 

The second stage of the review will consider planning provisions and be informed by the initial community 
consultations regarding the management of the precinct. 

Quote attributable to Minister for Environment, Climate Change and Water, Lisa Neville 

“Today is the first step in looking at how Hanging Rock should be managed into the future, so we can protect 
it for Victorians to enjoy for years to come.” 

Quotes attributable to Member for Macedon, Mary-Anne Thomas 

“We want to hear from members of the community and key stakeholders about their concerns and their 
vision for the future of our area.” 

“The findings of this review will help ensure the Reserve continues to be one of Victoria’s most iconic sites. 

Key facts 

 An election commitment was made by the Andrews Government to introduce new protections for the 
iconic Hanging Rock. 

 Protection of the site’s important heritage values has already improved with the addition of the Hanging 
Rock Reserve on the Victorian Heritage Register.  


